
Puxico Public Library Board Meeting Notes 

December 7, 2021 

Attended:  Stan Crisel, Kelly Burge, Frieda Phillips, Vanessa Conner, JoLeah Tettleton, Jennifer 

Mitchell. 

Absent:  Dee Smith, Michael Sullivan, Mandy McMillon, Sarah Warren.   

Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m., by Stan Crisel.  Minutes read (by Vanessa Conner), 

motioned and approved by members.   

JoLeah Tettleton explained MO Ploud (MO Public Library Cloud) program.  It is a 6 week training 

program for Michael and JoLeah online, and they will both be learning how to set up the new 

library website.   

JoLeah explained the new Overdrive/Libby program.  The app will allow access to ebooks, audio 

books, and magazines through the electronic devices, such as phone, tablet, ipad etc.  Patrons 

must have a physical library card that will include a personal card number to link the programs.  

The first physical library card is free to patrons. Replacement cards will be $3.00 to replace.   

Other updates, there were sixteen participants of homes, businesses, and churches in the 

Christmas tour.  The library collected, at this time, a total of $1045.00 through the tour 

participant fees and additional donation funds.   

On December 13, Puxico Public Library is hosting a public event along with PAT, of taking 

pictures with Santa, doing crafts with patrons, and sharing refreshments and snacks.  Children 

will receive a take home gift and candy.   

Next board meeting is set for February 15, 2022.  No meeting for the month of January.  

Current meeting adjourned, with motion and approval, at 7:35 p.m.   

 

Additions:  There was a $500 donation by the Holligan family. 

 

Vanessa Conner 

Secretary 

 


